The "Aquaculture and microalgae" workshop is part of the European AlgaeBrew project funded between 2022-2024. In the workshop, main aspects will be presented about the use of microalgae-based feed formulas as a substitute for fish oil in growing rainbow trout in a recirculating aquaculture system, as well as the importance of its growth parameters. The workshop provides participants with knowledge about sustainable practices, innovations in feed production, as well as economic opportunities related to aquaculture and the use of microalgae. The workshop is addressed to fish feed producers, aquaculturists, specialists in related fields, but also to the general public.      

